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IMPACT STATEMENT 

Legislation title: Authorize an Intergovernmental Agreement with the State of Oregon, 
Office of the State Fire Marshal, for Regional Hazardous Materials 
Emergency Response Team Services (Ordinance; Contract 30006840) 

Contact name: Michael Wong 
Contact phone: (503) 823-3743 
Presenter name: Steve Bregman, Deputy Chief 

Purpose of proposed legislation and background information: 
The purpose of this legislation to authorize the IGA with the State of Oregon, Office of State 
Fire Marshal for continued hazardous materials emergency response team services. 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
There is not a financial or budgetary impact associated with this legislation. The State Fire 
Marshal reimburses PF&R's expenses related to hazardous materials emergency response 
team services. 

Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations? 
D YES: Please complete the information below. 
[g] NO: Skip this section 

AUGUST 2017 version 


